
BURCH ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
RT 3, PO BOX 4B DELBARTON, WV   25670

304-475-2141 FAX 304-475-2676

Dr. Doug Ward, Principal Deborah Starr, Vice Principal

Friday, December 5, 2014

Dear Parents & Families:

Thanks to the fundraising of churches from Hope for Appalachia, your child has been chosen

to be a part of a wonderful Christmas activity on Saturday, December 13th, at 12 o’clock, here

at Burch Elementary. You are invited to a Christmas Celebration along with your family to 

see a puppet show, play games, hear a gospel challenge, and have refreshments! Each child 

will also receive a beautiful backpack full of food, school supplies, & toys. At least one 

family member must attend with the child to participate in this wonderful event.

Please sign and return the bottom portion back to the school by Tuesday, December 9th so the

project members can have your child/children’s backpack prepared. We are excited to have 

Hope for Appalachia visit Burch Elementary School.

Thank you, have a blessed Merry Christmas.

Mrs. Deborah Starr
Asst. Principal
Burch Elementary

 

My child ________________will attend the Hope for Appalachia Christmas event at Burch 

Elementary School on Saturday, December 13, at 12 o’clock. _________________________



                                                                                                           Parent Signature
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